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5th April 2024 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
 
At the end of KS2, children are expected to be able to swim 25m using a range of 
strokes and perform a self-rescue in water. Starting on Friday 12th April, until 
Friday 12th July, we are delighted to be able to offer weekly lessons to our Year 6 
children.  
 
Lessons will take place on Friday afternoons, the children will travel by coach to 
St Regis School (formally known as The Kings CE School) in Tettenhall, where they 
will take part in lessons, led by qualified instructors.  
 
Children can wear their PE kit to school (as they would for Games/PE lessons) but 
they will also need to bring to school a towel and swimming suit in a bag. Please 
ensure that all items are named. Long hair must be tied back.  
 
The children will return to school ready to be collected before the end of the day.  
 
As swimming is a requirement of the curriculum, consent is not required to swim. 
However, please login to the Gateway app to give consent for your child to travel 
by coach by Thursday 11th April.  
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher  
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